
Pastors Corner!

Welcome to our charity
newsletter! We are thrilled to
share with you the latest
developments in our mission to
make a positive impact in our
community.

Firstly, we would like to express
our gratitude to all of our
donors and volunteers who
have continued to support us
during these challenging times.
Your generosity and dedication
have allowed us to keep our
programs running smoothly
and effectively.

In terms of our recent activities,
we have successfully launched
a new initiative to provide
education and resources to
underprivileged children in our
area. This program aims to
improve access to quality
education and promote a love
for learning among young
students.

We are also excited to
announce that we will be
hosting our annual charity
auction next month. This event
is a fun and interactive way to
support our cause while also
enjoying great food, drinks, and
entertainment. We hope to see
you there!

Finally, we want to remind
everyone that our charity relies
on the kindness and support of
our community. If you are able
to donate your time or
resources, please do not
hesitate to reach out to us. 

Together, we can make a real
difference in the lives of those
who need it most. Thank you
for your continued support!

Enjoy this month’s newsletter!
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Lighthouse

Don't miss our Lighthouse
fellowship, held on the first
Sunday of every month. 

It's a time for spiritual growth,
connection, and community.

To find the closest Lighthouse
to you, contact us on
+2348033219557. 

Join us as we gather together
to strengthen our faith and
support one another.

Everyone is welcome!

Dominion
Partners

Dominion Partners are a
dedicated group of individuals
who support our church
through their pledges and
contributions.

Their commitment helps
sustain and grow our ministry,
making a lasting impact on
our community. 

Join us in this vital work by
becoming a Dominion Partner
today!

For more information, contact
+234xxxxx

Treasure Hunters

Our mission is to reach out,
share the Good News, and
bring more souls to Christ. Join
us in our evangelism efforts as
we spread love, hope, and faith
in our community. 

Together, we can make a
difference and win souls for the
Kingdom of God.

Saturday, 28th
September

Join us in supporting the 50%
Discount Food Market. Your
generous contributions will help
provide affordable, healthy
meals to our church
community, making a
meaningful difference during
these challenging times. 

To donate, please use the
details below, and remember,
"God loves a cheerful giver" (2
Corinthians 9:7).

Bank Name: FCMB 
Acct Number: 0723004061. 
Acct Name: TPH, THE POTTER’S
HOUSE OF LAGOS. 
Narration: FOOD MARKET.

Join us every Wednesday at 6:30
PM for our midweek Bible study
service. 

Deepen your understanding of
God's Word, engage in
meaningful discussions, and
connect with fellow believers.
Experience spiritual growth and
transformation through powerful
teachings. 

Don't miss this opportunity to be
refreshed and empowered for the
week ahead.

Prayer Tower

Join us for Daily Intercession
Prayer every morning at 5am,
lasting just 30 minutes, as we
unite in prayer until the end of
the year. 

Let’s start each day by seeking
God’s guidance and strength.
Your consistent prayers can
bring about powerful changes
in our lives and community.

Commit to this spiritual
journey with us—together, we
can make a difference!



THE POTTERS HOUSE OF
LAGOS

+234-(906)-000-0139
+234-(906)-000-0149

www.thepottershouseoflagos.org
117/119 Funsho Williams Ave,

Surulere, Lagos 101245, Lagos

We have had a few issues
with our emails, so please
call us on our contact
number if you need to get
in contact with us sooner
rather than later.
For the food drive, please
ensure you bring food that
will not go off or food that
does not need to be
refrigerated.
We have had a few issues
with our emails, so please
call us on our contact
number if you need to get
in contact with us sooner
rather than later.
Remember we are made
up of mostly volunteers so
please be kind!
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Thank you for reading! Stay connected on our social
media channels for more updates.
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@thepottershouseoflagos @mytphol @Thepottershouseoflagos 

“O give thanks unto the
LORD, for he is good: for
his mercy endureth for

ever.” Psalm 107:1
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